
Streets & Sidewalks Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

February 26, 2024 

 

The Streets and Sidewalks Committee met on February 26, 2024 at 6:30 pm in the Town Hall.  

In attendance were committee members Jody Donsbach, Rachel Smith and Rick Tolles.  Also 

present were Mayor John Berry, Councilperson Lynn Sylvain, Peggy Seab, Bob Stickley, Karen 

Kingston and Paula Gillespie. 

 

The Committee discussed holding off on area 3 the next area of sidewalk replacement, until we 

know the cost of sidewalk replacement in downtown area after removing the trees.  

Administrator will contact concrete contractors to get these quotes.  We will also get a quote on 

area 3, if it can be fit in our allotted cost for 2024.  We are still deciding on the tree for 

replacement.  Business Owner Karen Kingston asked who will be responsible to replace walks 

around trees.  Once we have a contractor, we will know how much of the sidewalk will be 

disturbed during taking the trees out, as some roots of trees have heaved a lot of the sidewalk 

around the tree.  Another Business Owner Paula Gillespie asked if concrete walk can be saved 

and reused, contractors will be asked.  

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Rick Tolles 

Streets & Sidewalks 

Committee Chairperson 


